Ignatian Way 2022 Progress
Report

After two very difficult years for the Ignatian Way (2020 and 2021), in which the
presence of pilgrims was a long time coming, we can say that we ended 2022 with
the pleasant surprise of reaching 2,079 pilgrims in just one year. Compared to the
mere 349 recorded in 2019, we can say that 2022 has represented a true surge in
pilgrims. Welcome!

For more data, see here.
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